memorandum to chairman steve israel
1/23/2013 4:54:44 PM
TO: 		Chairman Steve Israel
FR:		Becca Durr, Deputy DC Finance Director 
DT:		Friday, October 11th, 2013 
RE:	DCCC Chairman’s Council Thank You Emails


The following individuals have been helpful to the DCCC this year. Please touch base with the individuals listed below and thank them for their support and for attending the October 11th, 2013 Chairman’s Council Breakfast at the Source.  

Jack Quinn
Email: jquinn@qga.com

Jack, 

Great to see you this morning. Thanks for coming out and for all your support this year. 

Steve

Larry O’Brien 
Email: lobrien@ob-cgroup.com

Larry, 

Glad you could make it out this morning. Thanks for all your support over the years. 

Steve 

The following individual is a new donor for the DCCC this year. Please thank him for his support. 

Raj Sharma
Email: rsharma@censeoconsulting.com

Raj, 

Sorry to hear that you couldn’t make the Chairman’s Council breakfast this morning. I just wanted to send you a quick email and thank you for your support of the DCCC this year. Hope to catch up with you at an event soon. 

Steve





The following individual just pledged to renew their support to the DCCC. Please thank them for their support. 

Hon. Tom Downey
Email: tdowney@dmggroup.com

Tom, 

My staff just told me that you’ll be renewing your support to the DCCC. I can’t thank you enough for getting behind us this cycle. Hope to see you soon. 

Steve 



1

